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We have been learning all about what we love.  Books we 
love, food we love, people we love, toys we love to play 
with, etc.  We have loved all the parents who have come 
in to help us and to those who have come in to talk to us 
about their jobs.  It has really helped us to learn, THANK 
YOU!  We had a lovely visit to the Planetarium in school 
on Monday with special thanks to the PTA for paying pre-
school costs.  
 

 

 

Something Special 
 

Half Term Fun 
Next week Brambles is closed as its half term.  Here are some 
fun and exciting things you can do next week together.  Don’t 
forget, Brambles staff like to hear and see all the fun and 
exciting things you get up to as families, so please do send in, 
or email photos, etc to  
brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Go for a Bear Hunt or act out a story while you are at the park. 
In the garden, listen to all the different sounds you can hear. 
Make a picture from leaves and twigs    
 
Make a blanket tent for inside or use big boxes as a fort 
outside. Make some cakes or a sandwich for a picnic in your 
homemade den. 
 
Visit family. Go swimming. Go out for the day. Go for a bike 
ride. 
 
Look for numbers and letters on doors, cars etc whilst you are 
outside. 

 

 
 

 

        

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time  

Stories:  Guess How Much I Love You by Sam 
McBratney 
The Book With No Pictures by B.J. 
Novak 

Song: I love you, you love me 
 
Rhyme: Children’s Choice 

Brambles have been advised to support children 
to keep themselves safe and to help in an 
emergency at home; to encourage children to 
learn their address (such as, ‘1 The Green’) and if 
possible their phone number.   The children have 
been learning the difference between real and 
pretend, and that you only dial 999 in a real 
emergency. 

Friday 10
th

 February 
Last day of pre-school & school 

Monday 13
th

 – Friday 17
th

 February  
Half Term 

Monday 20
th

 February 
Training Day for Brambles and school 

Tuesday 21
st

 February 
Brambles and school reopens 

Monday 27
th 

February 
‘Dressing Up Day’ for World Book Day 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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